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Quality learning programs
Catering for all

Caring & safe environment
Excellent Resources

Beautiful surroundings

 

Congratulations to these students – Lara, Bronte, Jack, Radley, Patience, Amaya,  

Annie & Tyler 



Good morning TPPS families
Welcome to Week 6

Thank you, South Wagga Public School
A massive shout out to our friends and colleagues at South Wagga Public School who have made us feel so welcome this term while our 
Stage 3 students and teachers have been learning and working from their school. They have made sure our students and teachers have 
had everything they have needed so we could seamlessly continue to provide our students with our quality learning opportunities. We are 
hosting a thank you morning tea on Friday and our school leaders have organised a Thank you for the students of SWPS.

School Bytes
This week we have moved over to a new payment method. Over the coming weeks, as you child has events to attend or payments to 
receive, you will be receiving an email to explain how this works. We will still send messages via the SENTRAL for Parents app. The email 
will provide you with a link to the School Bytes system which will have the permission note and the link to pay. The first events for this new 
system will be the upcoming Stage 2 Trent Barret Shield (Rugby League) & Aussie Rules Gala Days. If you receive an email please follow 
the link to the School Bytes Portal where you will need to register and it will then take you through to the permission note and payment 
section.

Stage 2 Sporting Events - payments
Next week some of our Stage 2 student will be participating in the Trent Barrett Shield, Girls League Tag and Aussie Rules gala days. If 
your child is part of these events, you will have received an email with the link to the permission note and payment section. Please check to 
see if you have paid for these events.

P&C Father’s Day Stall
Please ensure that your child returns their order form by this Friday if they would like to buy a gift from the Father’s Day Stall which will be 
held next Wednesday afternoon in the hall.

Building Update
Stage 2
This week we have had our inspection completed of four of the upstairs classrooms and they are safe for use. Over the next few days we 
will start to move tables and chairs up there for our Stage 2 & 5/6G students to use. We have ordered new student desks and they will     
arrive in the holidays. The classrooms will also be painted over the holidays as part of scheduled planned maintenance of the building. 
Stage 2 will be able to move back into their classrooms by Monday (if not earlier – depending on the lighting fixtures being installed this 
week).
Stage 3
Our Stage 3 students will return to us on Monday (28 August). 5/6G will return straight to their normal room while the other Stage 3 classes 
will be downstairs until after the carpet in their rooms is replaced in the holidays. Their classrooms are being painted next week and their 
new tables will arrive in the holidays.
Admin
The admin section is still closed off. Cleaning will begin in there next week now as will the fixing the floor. Please keep using our new admin 
entrance down in the Infants building if you need to pick up your child early.

Kindergarten Enrolments – if your child is turning 6 next year
If your child (or a child you know) is turning 6 next year and is planning on enrolling at Turvey Park Public School can you please ensure 
you have filled out the online enrolment form and start providing your 100 points of evidence of your address. Please pass this on to 
anyone else who you know who lives in our zone. We have a few people we will need to follow up who need to bring in their 100 points. 
Please see the attached information about documentation.

High School Enrolments
If your child is heading off to high school next year you will also need to look out what documentation you will need to provide to them 
regarding your 100 points for proof of address. So please have a look at the guide we have put together for our Kindy students as it may 
give you an idea of what you may need for high school as well. Heading into next term there will be high school orientation days for your 
child to attend.

Check in Assessments
In Week 8 our Year 6 students will be sitting their next Check-In Assessment. Years 3,4 & 5 will sit theirs early next term.

Have a great week!

Kirrilee Post
Relieving Principal
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K - 6 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Excellent listening skills
KCG Bella Dennis
KL Lottie Sly
1/2C Taj Vineburg
1/2G Jesse Blyth
1/2H Violet Smith-Buckby

Ali Roshan
2/3W Ella O’Brien

Indy Locker
3/4C Rory Esparon
3/4F Marlie Jenkins

Haiveen Al Shamo
3/4M Archer Danaher
3/4S Cooper Brown
5/6C Jasper Kiley

Nozhin Al-Murad
5/6G William Webb
5/6J Matilda Longmore
5/6M Rachel Gwa

Scarlett Easton-McKenzie

Library 3/4S
Science 3/4C

Honour Certificates
Elsie Castle
Mitchell Salmon
Eshnoor Lotey
Callie Serafin
Archie Hartas
Lachlan Abood

Honour Award Badge
Callie Serafin
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CALENDAR
August
Wednesday 30 P & C Father’s Day Stall

Thursday 31 Stage 2 - Trent Barrett Shield Gala Day 
(selected students ONLY)

September
Friday 1 Stage 2 - AFL Gala Day (selected students 

ONLY)

Wednesday 13 P & C Meeting

Friday 22 Last Day - Term 3

October
Monday 9 ALL staff and students return for Term 4

Thursday 12 Year 2 Intensive Swimming Program 
commences (please see Sentral Parent 
Portal Calendar for dates)

Thursday 19 Kindergarten Gymnastics Program 
commences (please see Sentral Parent 
Portal Calendar for dates)

Friday 27 Year 2 Intensvie Swimming Program 
concludes

Stage 3 Canberra Excursion - Departing 
TPPS @ 6.00 am (promptly) / Returning 
to TPPS @ 8.30 pm (any delays will be 
advertised on Facebook & Sentral Parent 
Portal)

CANTEEN ROSTER
Week 7 - Term 3
Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell

Wednesday Jodi,  Bette-Anne Mawson

Thursday Jodi
Friday Jodi, Steven Creek, Nicole Blyth

REMINDERS
AUGUST
Friday 25 ORDERS CLOSE - Father’s Day Stall

Tuesday 29 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - Stage 
2 - Trent Barrett Shield Gala Day (selected 
students ONLY) - $2.50 per child

Wednesday 30 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - Stage 
2 - AFL Gala Day (selected students ONLY) - 
$4.60 per child

SEPTEMBER
Friday 1 ORDERS CLOSE - Book Club via Scholastic 

LOOP

Friday 15 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - Stage 3 
Canberra Excursion -  $60.00 per child

Wednesday 20 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - 
Intensive Swimming Program - Year 2 - 
$103.00 per child

Friday 22 DUE - Year 6 Baby / Toddler Photographs

OCTOBER
Wednesday 11 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - 

Kindergarten - Gymnastics Program -
$50.00 per child

Monday 23 MEDICATION and PERMISSION TO 
ADMINISTER DUE - Stage 3 Canberra 
Excursion
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Premier's Debating Challenge

The debating team competed against Lake Albert in their final round of the Premier's Debating Challenge.
The team and squad have dedicated their time during lunch, attending workshops to develop their skills in
the art of persuasion, critical thinking and public speaking. 

Congratulations to the team on their success throughout the debating challenge, overall winning 2 of the 4
rounds. The debates covered a range of topics including; Education, Media, Parents, Kids Health and Fitness.
Well done to all involved on a successful debating season!
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P & C NEWS
 
Clothing Pool
We are back open on Monday mornings only from 8.30am-9.15am. 

We are expecting delivery of green Skorts in the next couple of weeks, ready for the warmer weather. We will update when they 
are available to purchase.

Canteen News
Jodi is in need of helpers on a Fridays, her busiest day of the week. Jodi only needs help from 11-1.30 on Fridays 18/8, 25/8, 1/9, 
8/9, 15/9 and 22/9.

If you or a family member can spare a few hours on a Friday this term, please message Jodi via the P&C facebook page or call 
the school office to speak with her.

Thanks again to all our lovely volunteers who regularly donate their time, we are forever grateful!

Father’s Day Stall
Our Father’s day stall will be held on Wednesday 30th August.

Please be aware that volunteers organise and run the stall. Please also be mindful that late orders may result in your child 
missing out, something we would hate to occur.

Please return your forms ASAP to avoid disappointment.

ORDERS FORMS ARE DUE BACK THIS FRIDAY - Friday 25th August - this ensures our volunteers can guarantee enough 
gifts are available next Wednesday for your children to choose from. 

Meeting
Our next meeting will be held in Week 9 - on Wednesday 13th September, in the Library. We always love to see new faces!

If you have any suggestions or questions regarding the P&C please contact us via email - turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.
org.au - or follow our Facebook page “Turvey Park Public School P&C Association”.
Michelle McKelvie – P&C Secretary
Amy Gow - President

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the Library.

 

Father’s Day Stall 
Wednesday 30th August 2023 

ALL GIFTS  $7.00 each!  
There is no limit on how many gifts you can pre-purchase. 

Students will ‘go shopping’ and bring home gifts on Wednesday 30th September! 
Order forms have been sent home this week or are available from the office. 

Orders close Friday 25th August 2023 
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YEAR 6 BABY / TODDLER PHOTOGRAPHS
Year 6 students are requested to bring in two (2) photographs:

*    baby & toddler 
*    if your child did not attend TPPS in Kindergarten please also send their Kindergarten photo in

Parents can email “digital” copies to the school email: turveypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

These photos will be returned to students once they have been scanned.  

Final date for photographs : Friday 22 September (Week 10).

These photographs will be used for a visual display of our Year 6 students at the end of year functions.

Thank you  - Year 6 Staff
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EVERY DAY COUNTS
A day here or there might not seem like much, but...
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If your child misses just...

One day a fortnight...

One day a week...

Two days a week...

Three days a week...

It can end up being many weeks lost per year
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One day per fortnight
= 

4 weeks per year

One day per week
= 

8 weeks per year

Two days per week
= 

16 weeks per year

Three days per week
= 

24 weeks per year

So while their peers are finishing Year 12, 
your child will have missed a lot of class...

K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12

K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12

K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12

K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12

One day a fortnight means they miss more 
than 1 year of classes

One day a week results in missing more than 
2 years of school

Two days a week means your child will miss 
over five years of school time

Three days a week would mean missing out 
on almost 8 years of school

Give your child every chance to succeed.

EVERY DAY COUNTS
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